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Mr Chris Lauritzen
General Manager – Resource Development
MACH Energy Australia Pty Ltd

Via email: chris.lauritzen@machenergy.com.au

12/08/2021

Dear Mr Lauritzen

Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project (SSD-10418)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the Response to Submissions (RTS) for the Mount Pleasant Optimisation Project
(SSD-10418). Following their review of the RTS, the following agencies have provided advice and
requested additional information to complete their consideration of the Project:

 Biodiversity Conservation Division (BCD);
 Environmental Protection Authority (EPA);
 Water Division of the Department (DPIE Water) and the Natural Resources Access Regulator

(NRAR); and
 Heritage NSW.

A copy of the agency advice is attached for your review and response.

The Department requests your response to these matters by Tuesday 7 September 2021.  If you
are unable to provide the requested information within this timeframe, please provide, and commit
to, a timeframe detailing the provision of this information.

If you have any questions, please contact Tegan Cole, on 02 9895 6457 or at
Tegan.Cole@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Carl Dumpleton
A/Director
Resource Assessments (Coal & Quarries)
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Enclosed: 
 BCD letter (DOC21/554869-3);

 EPA letter (DOC21/619628);

 DPIE Water and NRAR letter (OUT21/8970); and

 Heritage NSW letter (DOC21/554455-3).


